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Council is hosting a series of free activities for 
young people aged 12 to 25 years throughout 
the upcoming Autumn School Holidays, with 
fantastic activities running from Monday 
7 April to Thursday 17 April 2025. 
The free Autumn holiday activities held across the 
Shire have been designed to support the needs 
and interests of young people, while also providing 
opportunities to learn new skills and connect with 
other young people.

Activities include: Level 2 First Aid, VR Gaming 
Competitions, BMX/Scooter Workshops, Paintball, 
White Card Training and a visit to the Aradale Lunatic 
Asylum in Ararat.

Tickets for the upcoming Autumn Holiday Program 
were made available from 7pm on Thursday 13 March 
2025.

To register or find out more information about the 
Autumn Holiday program, visit 
goldenplains.vic.gov.au/holiday-activity-program.

AUTUMN HOLIDAY ACTIVITY FUN IN GOLDEN PLAINS SHIRE

renew or register 
your pet today
Local pet owners have started 
to receive their annual animal 
registration notice.
Under the Victorian Government’s 
Domestic Animals Act 1994, all dogs and 
cats over the age of three months must be 
registered by 10 April.

Council has recently upgraded our animal 
registration system to provide a better 
experience for our customers and provide 
our staff with accurate animal registration 
information. 

Due to this change, we are asking everyone 
to double check your pet’s information 
contained in your renewal notice to make 
sure it’s correct. If any of the information 
needs updating, please email us at 
customerhub@gplains.vic.gov.au.

For more information, visit the Pets and 
Animals section of Council's website at 
goldenplains.vic.gov.au.

Golden Plains Shire Council is supporting the 
community to get active with the launch of 
the Active Golden Plains – Thrive in 2025 
program.
Council has collaborated with community groups, 
sporting clubs, fitness instructors and residents to 
create the program which aims to create a healthier, 
more connected community and provide accessible 
and enjoyable physical activity options suitable for all 
ages and abilities.

Activities are scheduled to begin from Monday 
7 April until Saturday 19 April 2025, before continuing 

throughout 2025 with a range of ongoing physical 
activity opportunities available.

As part of the program, Council has created a 
centralised online platform, providing access to current 
programs and initiatives, with regular additions 
planned throughout 2025. This resource will keep 
residents up to date on the latest Active Golden Plains 
programs and initiatives.

To view the timetable and find out more, visit 
goldenplains.vic.gov.au/active-golden-plains-
thrive-2025.

get ready to thrive in 2025 with active golden plains  


